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City of San Clemente Postpones I-5 Improvement Project Listening Session  

 

October 19, 2022…San Clemente, California… With sincere apologies, the City of San 
Clemente has postponed its I-5 Improvement Project Listening Session. Another notification 
will be sent when a new date is solidified. 

In cooperation with the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), the Orange County 
Transportation Authority (OCTA) is proposing to increase person and vehicle throughput 
between Orange County and San Diego County through the I-5 Improvement Project. This 
project would add a high-occupancy vehicle lane in both directions along 4.8 miles of the I-5 in 
San Clemente from the County Line to Avenida Pico Interchange. 

The project is currently in the preliminary engineering and environmental review process, which 
takes several years to complete. The I-5 Improvement Project Listening Session is intended to 
ensure residents are aware of the project and increase public participation in the process. 

 

#  #  # 

mailto:savagej@san-clemente.org
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